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          11th June 2020 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We hope you are all well and continue to manage this very difficult situation.  If there is 

anything you would like to discuss or if we can support you with anything please contact 

school. 

Remember if your child or anyone in your house develops symptoms of COVID19 they 

must stay away from school and must be tested, using the track and trace system.  

School can help you with this if needed.  You must inform school if anyone in your 

household has symptoms.   

Reminder – Social Distancing  

We are currently expected to follow social distancing guidelines and this includes the journey 

to school and out of school. Please discuss this with your children as not following the 

government guidance could result in your child’s place in school being withdrawn as it 

increases the risk to other children and staff.   

Work packs 

If your child is not in school at the moment or cannot access the online resources the next 

home working pack will be available from Monday.  To save us copying too many copies and 

wasting them you must call school first to order one and the office will arrange with you when 

you can pick it up. 

Wider opening to more children  

As you will have heard the Government have decided that not all children will be returning to 

primary school before summer.  We have had calls from parents about what is going to 

happen now.  We are currently awaiting further guidance and will update you as soon as we 

know and share any plans for inviting more children into school. 

If your children are in nursery, reception, year 1 or 6, or you are a key worker and they are 

not currently attending school please call school if you want them to start and we can 

arrange this.  Once we are full in classes this may not be possible. 

We will also inform you of the plans for September as soon as we can but this decision 

currently rests with the Government.   

Summer holidays – I would like to inform you that we will not be running any play scheme 

provision over the summer.  I know this is not convenient for some of you however, we have 

decided to take this opportunity to complete some much-needed work around school and the 

playgrounds. 
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Weekly awards  

Teachers will be identifying a child each week who has worked hard and settled back in 

school well. 

This week I would like to say well done to: 

Maverick Ariana  Mikael   Mia  Brandon  

Glory  Zainab  Emmie-Rae  Emily  Sarah 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TOMORROW, FRIDAY JUNE 12TH IS NO LONGER A TRAINING 

DAY AND SCHOOL IS OPEN AS NORMAL 

 

 

Take Care, 

 

Jane Wainwright 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


